Northcote Primary School

www.northcoteschool.com

@NorthcoteSch 20 May 2022

OVERALL ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK:		93%
Early Years Attendance Winner	Nursery 30	96.3%
Years 1 and 2 Attendance Winner	Class 4	96.3%
Years 3 and 4 Attendance Winner	Class 9	96.8%
Years 5 and 6 Attendance Winner	Class 13	100%

Well Done Year Six! Our Year Six pupils undertook their end of Key Stage 2 S.A.T.s last week. A big "well done" to the children for all their hard work throughout the year. A big "thank you" goes to the staff who have supported the children throughout this year and through the years leading to this point.

Leavers Service. We are delighted to be able to hold a year 6 Leavers Service this year. This will be on Friday 15th July at 10am in the Salvation Army, Cavendish Drive. Parents of Year 6 pupils are cordially invited to this special event.

Jubilee Reminder that we are celebrating the Queens Platinum Jubilee on Thursday 26th May. We invite children to come into school wearing red, white and/or blue. No football kits. We will be enjoying a special party lunch (menu on back of letter), for anyone who would like a school meal. Children are still welcome to bring packed lunches if they'd prefer. We will also be having cake and a toast to the queen in the afternoon as well as a 'disco through the decade'. We also invite any children to bring in any art work that they have completed for our Jubilee Craft activity.

Warm weather As we head into summer term, we ask that children make sure they bring in their water bottles every day. On particularly sunny days we recommend children wearing a sun hat/cap and sun cream for school.

Road Safety. Again can we remind drivers to be thoughtful when using Cavendish Drive. We still have no **crossing patrol** and as a school we are extremely concerned about the safety of children crossing the road at the start and end of the school day.

Please park **away** from the school site. Please use the Sainsbury's car park. Don't 'double park', this obstructs the view of children and adults attempting to cross safely.

The crossing patrol **job** is advertised on the Liverpool.gov website, if you are interested please contact the crossing patrol service.

Please remember:- No electric scooters, no smoking (or vaping), no dogs, on the school site. Thank you.

Baby Boomers! As a school family we have, in recent weeks and months been delighted to welcome staff babies:-

Mrs. Akyurek – baby Isaac

Ms Clarke – baby Rose

Ms Manley - baby Archie

Mrs. Graham – baby Thomas.

Ms. Toby – baby Lilly

We also send our best wishes to Mrs. Thomas who is expecting her baby any time soon.

Please be aware that all staff above are on maternity leave. Please do not attempt to contact them either in school or via email, they are busy with their babies at this time. Thank you.

School Trips. We are delighted to be able to launch our school trips again after such a long time.

Please note that all payments for trips are to be made via the *Parentpay* app. Thank you.

